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Subject

RE: Consultation on the modifications of relevant UK
legislation following the EU legislative definition of Gas Day

Dear Vanessa,

BBL Company V.O.F. (BBLC) welcomes the opportunity of responding to Ofgem’s
consultation document on the above subject.

In response to question 6 BBLC agrees that no changes are required to the Interconnector
Licence. BBLC has no comment on the other questions that you have raised.

Should you require any further details following this response, please do not hesitate to
contact me as I would be happy to discuss matters further with you.

Yours sincerely,

Marcel Neef
Regulatory Affairs Manager
BBL Company V.O.F.
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